
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE ERIE COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION PRESENTS: 
 

THE FUTURE RELEVANCE OF CHAPTER 11― 
A COLLOQUY WITH THE BANKRUPTCY JUDGES 

 
Do not wait too long to register for the ECBA’s 
Colloquy with the Judges in Erie beginning 
Thursday evening, July 23, 2015.  
 
Attached is a PDF of the brochure with all of the 
particulars, including information on how to register. 
 
Judge Agresti and the Colloquy’s planning 
committee are organizing a special gathering at the 
Erie Yacht Club for Friday evening, July 24th.  If 
you are interested in the special gathering, please 
RSVP to Judge Agresti’s law clerk, Maggie Reidy, 
at Margaret_Reidy@pawb.uscourts.gov, by no later 
than Friday, July 17, 2015. 
 

 
 
 

ECBA Colloquy with the Judges in Erie Brochure 
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